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From:                              Rachel Figura 
Sent:                               Saturday, July 02, 2011 1:24 PM
To:                                   CommServ
Cc:                                   Coleen Sterritt
Subject:                          Redistricting Altadena
 
 
 
 
I'm writing in favor of keeping Supervisor Michael Antonovich as Altadena's district Supervisor.
 
Over the years he has been trustworthy and supportive to our community.
 
Thank you,
 
Sincerely,
 
Rachel Figura

Altadena, Ca.
91001
 
PSARA
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